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Jordan - Increment 2 Requirements for Border Security Program

WASHINGTON, September 9, 2008 — The Defense Security Cooperation Agency notified Congress of a
possible Foreign Military Sale to Jordan of Increment 2 Requirements for Border Security Program as well as
associated equipment and services. The total value, if all options are exercised, could be as high as $390
million.

The Government of Jordan has requested a possible sale to extend the Jordan Border Security Program (JBSP)
to cover Increment 2 requirements. The proposed sale will include exportable Commercial-Off-The-Shelf
(COTYS) hardware and exportable U.S. military Command and Control application software and hardware, spare
and repair parts, support equipment, publications and technical documentation, U.S. Government and contractor
technical support, and other related elements of program support. The estimated cost is $390 million.

The proposed sale will enhance the foreign policy and national security objectives of the United States by
improving the security of a key regional partner who has proven to be a vital force for political stability and
peace in the Middle East.

Jordan needs this equipment to upgrade its border security to allow greater dependence on modern technology
rather than mostly manual means. These defense articles and services will enable Jordan to more effectively
organize its armed forces to be able to respond quickly, effectively, and comprehensively to situations
concerning its national security. Jordan will have no difficulty absorbing these articles and services into its
armed forces.

The proposed sale of this equipment and support will not affect the basic military balance in the region.

The prime contractor will be DRS Corporation in Gaithersburg, Maryland. There are no known offset
agreements proposed in connection with this potential sale.

The United States Government and contractor representatives will participate in program services and technical
reviews during 2008 to 2013. The number of in-country U.S. Government personnel and contractor
representatives required to support this program will be determined in joint negotiations as the program
proceeds through the development, production and equipment installation phases.

There will be no adverse impact on U.S. defense readiness as a result of this proposed sale.

This notice of a potential sale is required by law; it does not mean that the sale has been concluded.
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